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Rotarian Mike Rich 

 

Mike Rich is an accomplished IT business owner and a dedicated member (President) of the 

Orem-Lindon Rotary Club. With a strong foundation in technical expertise and strategic leadership, 

Mike has made significant contributions to the local community while supporting innovation and 

sustainability. 

Mike, a devoted husband and father, values family as the cornerstone of personal fulfillment 

and community well-being. His upbringing in a military family, which involved moving over 20 

times, taught him resilience and adaptability that continue to shape his professional and community 

endeavors. Inspired by his father’s example of service, Mike is deeply committed to integrity, 

responsibility, and giving back to his community. 

Mike’s Rotary journey began 20 years ago when he was introduced to the organization by a 

friend. He became an active member three years ago. Since then, he has been instrumental in leading 

community projects such as tree planting, clean-up initiatives, and other service events, aligning his 

expertise with Rotary’s mission to foster sustainable growth and resilience. 

Leveraging his background in technology, Mike has brought valuable skills to Rotary, 

enhancing project execution and impact. He is passionate about mentoring new members, 

emphasizing the importance of service and openness to learning. His vision for the future includes 

driving impactful projects that prioritize environmental stewardship and building stronger 

community connections. 

Mike envisions a sustainable future where collaboration and innovation benefit current 

residents and future generations. His ongoing commitment to Rotary and its ideals exemplifies his 

dedication to creating a cleaner environment and a more connected, thriving community. 


